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 David Waldman OBJ2015/3929/P 10/08/2015  14:49:18 I wish to object this planning application for a large extension at the back of no.27 Inglewood Road on 

the ground,Ref 2015/3929/P.

This is a conservation area and recently I objected to similar application to No.23 Inglewood Road. I 

also sent in a petition signed by many of the residents of Inglewood Road. At present there are no 

extensions in this road and this particular extension would cut out over 50% of daylight to the back of 

No.25 the house I live in.

These are beautiful victorian houses with very large rooms and at least 4-5bedrooms. Why it is 

necessary to partly destroy the back of these beautiful victorian houses I do not understand.
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